
Transnational Project Meeting in Bratislava – 2019 March 

The LELLE2 Partnership had their 2nd transnational project meeting in Bratislava, Slovakia hosted by 

the National Institute for Education. During the two days besides many project issues the partners 

discussed the outcomes and feedback of the Best Practice Collection on Learning Skills Development 

and future issues such as the preparation for “How to Teach How to Learn” - Training for secondary 

school teachers, the organisation of the Short-term joint staff training event in Bratislava and 

Learning skill assessment of secondary school students. 

Future issues 

One of the main tasks of the next phase of the LELLE2 project (O2) is to work out a training book for 

high school teachers based on the good practices identified in section O1. The one-week 

methodological training will take place in July 2019, where teachers from high school learn the 

process, and at the end of August they will teach their colleagues how to integrate the proposed 

methods into their curricula. 

In parallel with this manual, we compile a questionnaire for measuring students' competence, which 

we use at the beginning and end of the 2019/2020 academic year to examine the changes in critical 

thinking, problem-solving and managing own learning path skills. 
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